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From: Public Advocates in Community re-Entry (PACE) <pace@paceindy.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 5:54 AM
To: PACE General
Subject: I have a reason to live: How PACE helped Jason

Learn from PACE client Jason how he learned to love himself, what services he's enrolled in 
at PACE, and why his view on life is completely different. 

March 2020 Edition 
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PACE's coronavirus COVID-19 
response 
We have been closely monitoring the spread

of COVID-19 and have already implemented

plans designed to protect our guests and staff

to help ensure our office remains open for the

convenience of our clients and their daily

needs. We have enhanced our in-office

cleaning and sanitation processes, and

continued emphasis on proper hygiene,

including more frequent hand washing and

the proper use of hand sanitizer. We will

remain open for the foreseeable future and

will have extra food available for our clients in

need. 

  
 

  
 

  
 

Postponing our annual 
Advocacy Breakfast  
In response to major events from last week

(including the temporary suspension of the

NBA season, restrictions on attendees to 

NCAA tournaments, and federal travel

restrictions) due to the coronavirus COVID-

19, PACE is postponing our event originally

scheduled for April 7 effective immediately.

Our goal is for everyone in our community to

be safe, and to minimize the impact of this 

situation. All ticket sales have been refunded

and an announcement of a new date in May

will be shared soon.  

STAY TUNED 

  
 

  
  

  

  
 

Brain Injury Awareness Month 

All March long we are celebrating National

Brain Injury Awareness month with our

#changeyourmind social media campaign. 

Many of our clients experience a number of

traumatic brain injury (TBI) impairments

related to thinking or memory, movement,

sensation, or emotional functioning. Help us

share awareness that TBIs during

incarceration result in mental, social,

emotional, and behavioral difficulties. 

  
 

  
 

  

  
 

PACE hosts first mini 
community health fair 

On February 20 we were excited to host our

first-ever mini community health fair!

Attendees walked away with resources to

support their mental, physical, and dental

health. Free private HIV testing and training

on how to administer “narcan” in an

emergency were also provided. 
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PACE hosts 2nd annual 
expungement clinic 

On February 18 we were pleased to partner

with Indiana Legal Services, Inc. to host a

criminal record expungement info session.

Attendees learned how expungements work

and had the opportunity to get questions

answered by a legal professional. 

  
 

  
 

  
 

We are hiring 

We are seeking a diversion

specialist! Interested individuals should email

their resume and cover letter to

pace@paceindy.org. If you meet our

qualifications, a member of our team will

reach out to you. No phone calls. 

LEARN MORE 

  
 

  
 

 

  

We are so excited to share that our amazing volunteer Paula Horvath coordinated a 
photo shoot at our office recently with the brilliant artist Jedediah Johnson, who 



4

generously shared his time and talent to get some great shots for our 2019 annual 
report!  

HIRE JEDEDIAH 

Our Contact Information 
Public Advocates in Community re-Entry 
2855 N Keystone Avenue 
Suite 170 
Indianapolis, IN 46218 
317-612-6800
www.paceindy.org


